
Renowned guitarist to play in
South Lake Tahoe
Marten  Falk,  one  of  Sweden’s  most  internationally  active
guitarists, will be in South Lake Tahoe on Nov. 30.

His three solo recordings on the dB Productions label have
been met with fantastic reviews around the world.

Falk will be at Hope Lutheran Church of the Sierra (930 Julie
Lane, South Lake Tahoe) at 7pm Friday.

Tickets are $15 at the door.
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